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REGION MEMORANDUM   

CLMD No.   299,  s. 2022 

 

PROFILING OF ORGANIZED CLASSES FOR K-3 LEARNERS 

 

To:    Schools Division Superintendents  

 

1. In connection with the implementation of Mother Tongue-Based Multilingual 

Education (MTB-MLE), the Department of Education through the Bureau of Learning 

Delivery- Teaching and Learning Division (BLD-TLD) requests the Schools Division 

Offices to populate this online survey to their respective elementary schools.  

 

2. The survey aims to profile number of organized classes for K-3 learners in 

School Year 2022-2023. Kindly accomplish the survey form through the link: 

https://bit.ly/3pVomQ. 

 

3. Further, information will be used as a baseline data on our MTB-MLE 

implementation; hence, Schools Division Offices must ensure that the survey will be 

answered by their respective schools.  

 

4. For inquiries, all concerned may contact Jade T. Palomar REPS-CLMD at 

jade.palomar@deped.gov.ph  

 

5. For immediate dissemination and guidance. 

 

 

 

CARLITO D. ROCAFORT 

                  Director IV 

                
Enclosures:  None 

References:  None 

Allotment: None 

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the subject 
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